From: David Russell

Sent: 24 January 2018 12:25

To: Diver, John

Cc: Paul Taylor; marc@premierfitting.com; Akshay Shah
Subject: 2 Inverforth Close, London NW3

Attachments: PP-06653764 .png

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear John

Just to confirm | have submitted the information on the specification of the clay tile for the above project as part of the
discharge of conditions, via the Planning Portal.

There is a sample on site of the proposed Dreadnought sand faced red single camber clay tile if you would like to inspect
it.

The original tiles are Marley single camber red sand faced, but the Dreadnought tile was a better colour and texture
match when compared to the unweathered portion of an existing tile and was therefore the closest to the original tile
surface.

We would appreciate confirmation that the condition regarding the roof tile is discharged as soon as possible, as the
contractor is keen to progress the works.

Many thanks

David

David Russell



